

Lamb of God for Second Grade

Dear Families,

Second grade is such an exciting year for our Catholic students as they prepare to make their First Holy Communion in May. Each weekend one student will take home the Lamb of God to pray with. If your student is not Catholic they will still participate in this activity.

- Lamb of God is given to the assigned student on Friday. The bag contains the Lamb of God and a prayer packet.
- Students (with the help of an adult) should complete the prayer packet. If
 you are not Catholic you can write any prayers your family said together.
 If your family does not have any prayers the family should come up with
 an alternate activity such as doing a good deed with the Lamb of God or
 discussing ways to be kind.
- The bag is returned on Monday (or the next school day)
- Please note the Lamb of God will not go home over holiday breaks.

We are excited to read about your family's experience with the Lamb of God!

Name:
My family prayed this prayer together
·
Tell me about when you prayed together.
Draw or attach a picture of you and your family praying with the Lamb of God.